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November 14, 2013
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Ms. Ann Cole

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FI. 32399-0850

Re:  Docket No. 130223-E1 / Staff’s Second Data Request
Dear Ms. Cole:

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL™) are the original
and five (5) copies of FPL’s non-confidential responses to Staff’s Second Data Request dated
November 1, 2013, relating to FPL’s Petition for Approval of Optional Non-Standard Meter
Rider. FPL is providing a second set of CDs due to a scrivener’s error on the labeling of the
responses filed on November 13, 2013.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (561) 691-2512
or ken.rubin@fpl.com.

Sincerely,
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